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Welcome! 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of 

Christ!  We are so glad you have joined us this morning as we 

approach the throne of our God.  If you are new to our church 

family, then please let us know as we would love to meet you 

and pray blessings over you and anyone else who has come 

here with you.  We are thankful you have chosen to spend time 

with us and God this morning. We are so glad you’re here! 

 

Don’t forget if you haven’t filled 

out your “Opportunities to 

Serve” survey, please do so. We 

have a lot of places to serve and 

it’s never too late to start  today. 

Paper copies are in the            

foyers or click on this QR code. 

Tell Us 

You’re  

Here! 

Tell Us You’re Here by using this QR 

code  and add any prayer request that 

you might have. If any of your contact 

information in the directory is                         

incorrect, please let us know that also. 

JAFF INVITATION 

To All NorthWest Members Over 55: 

JAFF stands for JOY AFTER FIFTY-FIVE 

We are reactivating after COVID. 

As in the past we plan to have regular social and eating activities, visits to 
places of interest in the area, and service activities. JAFF has a table in the 
nursery foyer. 

On the table is a list of current active members. If you are over 55 and would 
like to join our activities, we would be pleased to have you join us. Please put 
your name on the list provided on the JAFF table and we will get in touch 
with you. 

If you have any questions, please contact Sid and Marsha Dowell, David 
Floy Beth Chambers, or Fred and Joan Weaver. 



 

SUMMER  CHILDREN’S EVENTS                   

 Camp Ten 10—July 27-30 

 VBS—August 7-10 

                                                     

 

 

 

Shepherd/Elder Selection Process 

We have started a Shepherd/Elder Selection Process. The first phase is the submittal of 
nominations. Your participation is vital for the continued strengthening and                                 
development of our congregation encourage all members to participate in this                            

process! Nominations will be taken through TODAY, June 25. 

Nomination forms are available at                                                                        
https://nwchurch.us/elderSelection, using this QR code or pick up 
a copy in the foyers. Submit paper nominations in the lock-boxes 
located in the foyers. Please be praying for this shepherd/elder                      
selection process, the men that will be nominated and those that 
will be selected by the congregation. Please let   us know if you 

have any questions by reaching out to Richard Baskin. 

Prayers Request 

• Abbey Spain—Our neighbor, Mr. Levi, broke his ankle and now he is 
limping. 

• Eileen Wood—Continue to pray for her as she is going through treat-
ment for her cancer.  

• Pray for our Shepherd selection process. 

If you’d like to contact              

Rob McRay, his email                            

address is:   

 rob@teamimp.com 

YOUTH UPCOMING EVENTS: 

 July 2—Lock-In 

 July 9-14—Camp 51                                   

Go to camp-51.com to                         

register (cost $300) 

 July 23-26—Work Camp 

SonShine Hour Today  

3 yrs to 2nd grade                                         
Camp Ten 10                        

Finished                           
2nd—5th grade 

Registration is now open.. Go by 
the Hospitality Desk in the main 

foyer and pick up your                       
registration forms.                               

Get your kids registered TODAY! 

Wednesday Night Bible Class this 
Wednesday at 6:30pm. Our elementary  
students will be continuing their Walk 
Thru the New Testament by studying the 
book of Philippians together. Text or call 
Cathy Spain at 210-618-3872 with             

questions. Will be praying for your time in the Word                
this week! 

It’s with much sadness and deep                
sympathy to share that Eloise 
Jarrell, Mother of Kim Jarrell 
and Grandmother of Crystal 

Jarrell Johnson, passed away 
last week. The memorial is this 
weekend in Little Rock. Please keep the 

Jarrell families in your prayers. 

https://nwchurch.us/elderSelection

